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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

Welcome Back! I hope everyone enjoyed the break last week. We are down to the final remaining weeks of this school
year. It has been such an amazing year and we will work to make these last few weeks productive and positive for
everyone, before we send students off on summer vacation. This last part of the school year is always busy with
making sure we get in as many lessons as possible, spring assessments, and fun celebrations and special activities.
You will likely see a lot of reminders from teachers about the importance of attendance and supporting students at
home by reminding them daily to continue to give their best effort right up until the end of school. Please be watching
for information regarding end of year events and opportunities to volunteer or visit.

Next week is staff appreciation week and I hope you will join me in recognizing the efforts of every staff member, as
they have worked very hard throughout the year to ensure that students feel safe, supported and successful. Every
staff member plays an important part in the day to day logistics of helping students have positive experiences at school.

Please help me show our staff that they are appreciated for this important work.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

If your child is absent from school, please remember to
contact the school directly either by phone or email. Please
do not rely on communicating this via facebook. Thank you.

Don’t forget about Bikes For Books. The more students
read, the more chances they will have to win a bike and
even more importantly, the stronger they will become as
readers!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

Week of May 1 - Staff Appreciation Week!

May 4 - Family Math Night and Book Fair (see
info. below)

May 8 - School Board Meeting at Mt. View

May 9 - RSU 3 Public Safety Forum

May 24 - Public Budget Meeting - 6:00
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Check Out What’s Happening at Morse School: Week of 4/10

4 We welcomed local author Jasmine Cabanaw to share about her book,
Watermelon Party. Students enjoyed reading and even translating some of
the words into Spanish! The book is being translated into different
languages by children all over the world. This will be an ongoing project in
our classroom. Please be on the lookout for more information about your
child participating in this amazing opportunity!

5 I hope everyone enjoyed a restful break. 5th grade will continue working
on their independent study projects with a focus on developing interview
questions for their expert interviews. Your students should have also
chosen a poem to share for April’s book share.

Garden We enjoyed the beautiful spring day during our garden class just before
April vacation. We practiced a new breath, called the Bird Breath, that we
can use to help us regulate our body. Standing with feet hips width apart,
raise your arms above your head while inhaling. Exhale and bring your
arms back by your side. “Flapping your wings” ten times feels great!


